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Subject: Re: Vaughan Residents Alliance and Position on Cannabis in Vaughan

To: "Council" <Council@vaughan.ca>, "Bevilacqua, Maurizio” <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>, "Ferti, Mario”
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>, "Rosati, Gino" <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>, "Jackson, Linda" <Linda.lackson@vaughan.ca>,
"lafrate, Marilyn" <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>, "Carella, Tony" <Tonv.Carella@vaughan.ca>, "DeFrancesca, Rosanna®
<Rosanna,DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>, "Racco, Sandra” <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>, "Shefman, Alan”
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>, "Coles, Todd" <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Cc: "Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association" <mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com>, "ROTONDO"

» "Kathryn Angus” ¢, ' Frod Winegust”
>, "Beverley Glen Ratepayers” <beverleyglenratepavers@gmail.com>,
"bvera.incorporated@gmail.com” <bvera.incorporated@gmail.com>, "_
“ "Mario G. Racco" <LegaISPC@raccogroup.co:ﬁ?,'T'I?avid Charezenko"
SRRl , " cratepavers@gmall.com” <cmratepayers@gmail.com>, "CPRA”
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“Zcarpvingplacératepayersi@rogers.co " "Furio Liberatore"
OnE———, *Toni Lot A, SR
onmitessngl - 4ty shnianiven SNy 'Richard Lorello”
AR Bobh Moroz" <BobM@rfidcanada.com>, "andre@strategichenefits.ca® 4
<andre@strategichenefits.ca>, (N QNN ‘-\|do, L>ur: G
T Y "Info@preservethornhillwoods.com” <info@preservethornhillwoods.com>,
"SpringFarm‘RatePayers Assoc" <springfarmra@gmail.com>, "Pam Taradiy (SFRA)" A

T l SEeT : ;
"Info@villageofwoodbridgeica” <info@villigeofwdodbridge.ca>,

Kenedy' <

Good Morning Mayor, Regional and Local Councillers, and Todd Coles

Requesting to add Village of Woodbridge Ratepayers Association (VWRPA) to the attached notification. VWRPA as a
community of residents is opposed to allowing retail stores to sell cannabis in the City of Vaughan.

Thank you,
Maria Verna
Village of Woodbridge Ratepayers Association

On Dec 5, 2018, at 9:30 AM, Robert Kenedy /s o <

December 5, 2018

To: Mayor, Regional and Local Councillors, Todd Coles
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Re: Retail Stores For The Selling of Cannabis And The Use of Cannabis in Public Spaces

On October 17% we saw recreational cannabis being legalized in Canada and Ontario now allows
online purchases, however on April 1% 2019 we will be seeing private retail stores begin to sell
cannabis. Leading up to this time, the province has provided the municipalities with a one-time
window to opt out of retail sales.

The Vaughan Residents Alliance (VRA) is opposed to retail / wholesale cannabis sales outlets
within the City of Vaughan. While we are not opposed to what people do in the privacy of their
own homes, the VRA is opposed to the use of cannabis, such as the smoking of cannabis, within
City of Vaughan public spaces, especially where children play. We do not believe that taxpayers
should be burdened with the added social, regulatory and by-law enforcement costs incurred by
allowing retail cannabis sales outlets to operate. We feel that the 150-meter distance from the
property line or from a public or private school is not adequate, the houss of the retail stores are
not reflective of regular store hours, and will incur added security and staff training
requirements. Also noted, is the fact that municipalities have a limited authority to pass by-laws
to further restrict the locations where cannabis can be used which could be a stumbling block
when trying to reign in the areas available for smoking cannabis, and cigarettes.

It is for the reasons above, that our Alliance is opposed to allowing retail stores to sell cannabis
in the City of Vaughan.

Sincerely

Vaughan Residents Alliance
Kathryn Angus, KARA
Robert A. Kenedy, MRRA
Richard Lorello, KARA
Furio Liberatore, FGTR
Laura Rinaldi, SMRA

. Bob Moroz, KVG
Tony Alati, CPRA
Gary Wan, UTCA
Elvira Caria, VWRA
Mary Mauti, VRA
Donna Rotondo, KARA

Robert Aaron Kenedy, PhD
Agsociate Professor
Department of Socioclogy
238 McLaughlin College
York University

4700 Keele Street
Toronte, Cntario M3J 1P3
CANADA
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On 2018-12-04 9:46 p.m., Robert Kenedy wrote:
Good Evening,
N \Aﬁdiag_iés for the short notice, but for those interesied, we are submitting the attached lstter to

council tomortow morning at 8am for the Committee as a Whole meeting at 1pm.
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